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AIUTO E RICERCA PER | BAMBINI AFFETTI
DA MALATTIE GENETICHE RARE - ONLUS.





      THANKS

    ……………………………………………………………….

Because with this fair favour, you have helped our association in financing the scientific research, to offer to children suffering from rare genetic syndromes the opportunity of a happy live and a possibility of treatment and care in the future.

“Important is not what we do,

but the love we give in what we do;

it is necessary to do small things with great love”

Mother Teresa of Calcutta
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